
Eagle View PAC Minutes 

November 9, 2022 

The meeting was called to order by at 6:30 by Leanne Fleming.   

In Attendance: 

Leanne Fleming, Santina Spencer, Janine Rimek, Meredith Walker, Kelly Phillips, 

Krystina Webb, Jana Relf, Jordanna Beattie,  

Welcomed & Introductions 

Principal’s Report:  

 Remembrance Day Assembly is tomorrow (November 10th.) 

 December: The 15th will be the school winter concert- there will be an 

afternoon and an evening performance.   

 An environmental focus of the school’s right now is maintaining the forest 

area for the years to come. 

 The field will be closing soon due to weather; the school may start up 

some lunchtime clubs to compensate for this loss of space. 

 One wish coming  from the staff right now is money for Ipads for the 

kindergarten classrooms. 

 The Food Train Food Drive will take place again in December. 

 January 17th & March 1st are the ArtStarts Performances this year.  The 

PAC has made a commitment to help support the financial costs of these 

performances.  

Treasurer’s Update: 

 The Halloween Dance earned us about $2400. 

 The Gaming Account Summary Report has been submitted for this year.  

 We continue to work on updating our banking signing authority.   

Fun Lunch Report: 

  The second round of ordering will be in December. 

 

 

 



Upcoming Events: 

 Pancake Breakfast for December: Kailee is planning this and will need 

volunteer support.  We will need to touch base with Anklebyters regarding 

our preparation plans for the morning of the breakfast.  

Fundraising:  

 The Purdy’s fundraiser is launched and well underway.  

 We made about $1100 profit from Poinsettia sales this fall.   

 The Variety Grant has been submitted. 

 Art Card orders have now closed.  It looked like a good ordering turn out.   

 We would like to make a banner for future bottle drives and do more 

advertising in the future.  Santina is looking into the cost of a banner.  

 We brainstormed ways to get more families involved in PAC volunteering 

opportunities.  We may draft a letter to families or advertise opportunities 

on a bulletin board at the next school event.  

Parent Education: 

 The Parent Education Grant has been approved.  We are working in 

collaboration with View Royal to bring in a Science Ventures presentation 

for parents.  

Other Business:  

 We discussed Spirit Wear and whether it will be available this year.  We 

also discussed whether or not we want to try out a new company this 

year.    

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:52  by Leanne Fleming.   

 


